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R-BQ-L-1

R-BQ-L-1  Comment noted.  Consistent with the comment, Planning and Sponsor 
groups have been given an opportunity to evaluate and comment on 
the proposed change exactly the same as the General Plan amendment 
addressed under the 2015 circulated Draft EIR. Also, similarly, the San 
Dieguito Planning Group will continue to provide input on the Project 
as desired.  All of this information is part of the record considered by 
County staff during their recommendations to the Planning Commission 
and Board of Supervisors, and considered by the Planning Commission 
and Board of Supervisors during their consideration of the Project.  
Please also see Topical Response: General Plan Amendment and Subarea 
Boundary Line Adjustment CEQA Analysis regarding the routine nature 
of boundary adjustments and Response R-H-5 relating to the lack of need 
for a public vote.  Please see Response R-G-36 for a discussion on the 
ability of a private applicant to initiate and land use plan change.


